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CIS FOOTBALL CUP
On Wednesday 30 March, our Senior boys attended their round 2 CIS football cup game
against Central Coast Sports College.

Both teams showed astounding football skills and great read of play in both defense and attack,
however it was Central Coast who ran away with victory 5-2. Although not the result we intended,
our Thomas Hassall boys preserved to the finish and showed heart, determination and
sportsmanship to complete the match with their heads held high.

There is much work to be done for the future and our football boys show an enormous amount of
potential to be challenging contenders in the upcoming years.

Well done boys!
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